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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

April 8, 2024 

 

Pre-Bidding Conference (IB No. 2024-077 to IB No. 2024-082) 

 

 

Due to Proclamation No. 514 establishing Wednesday, April 10, 2024, as a Regular 

Holiday throughout the country, notice is now given that the Pre-bidding Conference originally 

set for April 10, 2024, for the aforementioned procurement will be postponed. The Pre-Bidding 

Conference has been rescheduled for Thursday, April 11, 2024. 

 

 

 

                                                                                          SGD 

      JEREMIAS FRANCIS Y. CHAN, MD 

BAC Chairperson 

 

 


